THE FRIDAY NOTES

Lloyd Harbor School • November 1, 2013

SEL FAMILY WORD FOR NOVEMBER: MOTIVATED

QUOTE OF THE WEEK: "Democracy cannot succeed unless those who express their choice are prepared to choose wisely. The real safeguard of democracy, therefore, is education." *By Franklin D. Roosevelt*

UPCOMING LHTV REPORTER\$: Graham Holmes & Matthew Ross from 5P

LHTV MUSICIAN: Julia Bavaro, Paris Dussol, Alexa Oliva from 6B

Monday 11/4	Grade 3 Parent/Teacher Conferences
Tuesday	General Election Day 5am-11pm
11/5	LH Bake Sale
Wednesday 11/6	Grade 4 Parent/Teacher Conferences
Thursday	Grade 5 Parent/Teacher Conferences
11/7	Grade 6 DNA
Friday	11:50AM Dismissal
11/8	Early Dismissal Drill

FROM THE SCHOOL

TABLE OF CONTENTS

C\$H Library ProgramsP3

BOARD OF EDUCATION

The next regular Board of Education meeting will be held on Tuesday, Nevember 12th at 8pm at the DO.

ARTIST CORNER

Congratulations to our 'Artist of the Month' Kate McConnachie in 2C. On display: Haunted House 3D Paper Bags by 3rd grade; Textured Haunted houses by 2nd grade; Georgia O'Keefe inspired landscapes by 4th grade. Café Artists: Penelope Patsis, Gwen Schneider, Lily Walford, Erin Monti. Please continue to bring in smocks for class.

COAT DRIVE

Once again the Student Council will be coordinating a coat drive through the Family Service League to benefit families in the Huntington area. We are collecting used coats and rain gear as well as new hats, mittens, and gloves from now until December 4th. All used garments need to be cleaned before being brought to school. Please place all your donations in the box outside the Literacy Center, Room 107. Thank you.

MORNING ACTIVITIES DROP-OFFS

Only those children who have a scheduled morning activity may be dropped off before the 8:30AM start of school. We do not have the personnel to monitor students left here before this time.

AFTERNOON ACTIVITIES - DISMISSAL

All students attending an after-school activity will be picked up at the back circle. Please follow the traffic pattern of the PM dismissal (reverse traffic flow). As always, the safety of our children is paramount. Children are not permitted to cross between cars or through the parking lots.

AFTERNOON BUILDING ACCESS

Please note there will be no access into the school after 4:15pm unless it has been previously arranged.

FROM THE LH\$/PTG

Save the Date for the Next LHS*PTG Meeting

Thursday November 14th at 9.15am in the Little Theater. Agenda to follow.....

Parents Play Recess Program

Thank you to all the parents who are participating in the recess program! The children enjoy having a parent play with them and their friends. You make recess more engaging, active and fun! You can choose an activity when you sign up. Foursquare, jump rope, playground play, soccer, basketball, bubbles and more will be added to the list. You can also bring in your own ideas! All parents must participate in an overview meeting before signing up for Parents Play. The next meeting will take place after the LHS*PTG meeting on Thursday, November 14th. Please e-mail RandiSolis@me.com for questions and more information. Thank you!

6th Grade Year Book

Attention 6th Grade Parents: Get your pictures in the yearbook! The Yearbook Staff invites students and parents to submit photos for the yearbook. If you've got great photos of school events please get them in early. We need; baby photo, 2nd grade portrait, 2nd to 6th grade field days, Halloween, class trips, symbols of America, colonial day, Philadelphia trip, immigration day, classroom events, little apple fun run, science fair, winter and spring concerts, etc. - all Lloyd Harbor School events. Help us get as many photos as possible to create a terrific book everyone will want to have. Here is how you can submit photos online: Go to: https://images.schoolannualonline.com/login If it does not automatically log you into the site, enter username: 400263980 and password: Lloyd Harbor.

C\$H Educational Foundation

Save the Date: Wed, Nov 6th at 7pm "Creating New Pathways to Learning". Please join us at a community Foundation Forum at the CSH Library to learn about the exciting opportunities for educational and learning transformation at CSH schools through innovative technology. In a quest to enhance learning, the CSH School District recently hired an Ed Tech Consultant, Bruce Friend. He along with CSH School District Administration will be on hand to present their goals and to answer your questions.

Photo Day Retakes

Wednesday November 13th - The 6th Grade group will be taken first thing in the morning so don't be late! All group and club photos for the year book will also be taken at this time. Pictures will be coming home soon!

Save the Date for the next LH\$*PTG Meeting on Thursday November 14th at 9.15am in the Little Theater. Agenda to follow.....

Fall Festival

A huge thank you to our Fall Festival chairs Celeste Pezzano, Margaret Hooghuis and Kerith Freidberg and their many volunteers from the LHS*PTG. Thank you for making Halloween a day to remember!!

Little Apple Fun Run - runners needed - runners needed!

The 20th Annual Little Apple Fun Run is this Sunday, November 3rd, 2013. You can still sign up. Come to the cafeteria between 3:30pm and 5:30pm on Friday November 1st. You can also register for the race on Sunday. Race Day is Sunday November 3rd. Check-in is at 8:30am. The 1 mile race starts at 9:30am and the 5k starts at 10:30. All runners welcome! Don't forget the clocks go back Saturday night so don't be late for the race!

Food Pantry

A great BIG thank you to all the Lloyd Harbor School families who brought food donations to the Fall Festival! Forget your donation? The student council is collecting the following non-perishable items for the entire month of November. All donations can be brought to our bins located outside the cafeteria. Second Grade: pasta, Third Grade: snack foods, Fourth Grade: canned soups, Fifth Grade: peanut butter and jelly, Sixth Grade: canned vegetables. The Lost and Found Committee will be displaying all the lost and found items during the lunch periods from Wednesday, November 6 through Tuesday, November 12. Tables will be set up outside the cafeteria. Encourage your children to look for any missing items. There are many hooded sweatshirts and fleece jackets. Please remember to label your child's belongings so we can get lost items back to their owners.

Attention all 6th Graders

Don't forget tonight is the Halloween Party at the George Weir Barn on Lloyd Neck from 6:45-8:45pm. Come dressed in your costume! No walk-ins allowed. All checks and permission slips should have already been returned to school.

For Kids! Programs from Cold Spring Harbor Library's Children's Department. Registration Required!

NATIVE AMERICAN POTTERY

Tuesday November 5 4:30 pm for children in grades K-2 5:30 PM for Children in Grades 3-6

Learn the basics of the tradition Native American craft of clay pottery. Make your own clay creations to take home!.

AFTERNOON ART- TILE MOSAIC

Friday Novermber 8 2:00-4:00 pm For children in grades K-6

For more information about any Kids Programs, contact the Youth Services Desk at the Cold Spring Harbor Library - 631-692-6820

For Adults! Programs for Grown-Ups from Cold Spring Harbor Library's Information Services Department

IDENTITY THEFT PREVENTION

Thursday, November 7 @ 12:30 pm

Don't be a victim! Suffolk County Police will advise you on what identity theft is, what criminals do with your identity, and how to prevent your identity from being stolen. Q&A to follow.

RECORDER ORCHESTRA OF NEW YORK

Sunday, November 3@3:00 pm

The orchestra members play all sizes of the recorder and will perform Renaissance, Baroque and contemporary music styles

For more information about any Adult Programs, contact the Information Services

Desk at the Cold Spring Harbor Library - 631-692-6820